
 
 

 
“Once a Talon…Always a Talon!” 

GLENEAGLE TALON TALK 
DAY 1 – Friday, October 3, 2025 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ATTENTION: ALL STUDENTS 
 
WELCOME 
Ms. Tsamkiranis, Ms. Cecchini, Ms. Foster, Ms. Spence, Mr. Calderwood, Mr. Simmons, Mr. Skrebsky, Ms. Cruz,  
Ms. Nguyen, Ms. Sangha, Mr. Kim 
 
CHICAGO MUSICAL - MEETING  
This is an announcement for all who might be interested in joining a pit Orchestra for this year's musical, Chicago. There 
will be a meeting held at lunch TODAY, Friday, October 3 in the drama room to see how many people are interested in 
being a part of this great production. We are looking for saxophones, clarinets, flutes, trumpets, trombones, drums, 
pianos, bass, Tuba, violin and Banjo. See Mr. Maller for more information. 
 
HAIDA GWAII TRIP 
Applications for the Haida Gwaii Trip is now open. See Ms. Smith or Ms. Quach for information or check out the 
information board outside room 115.  Applications are also open to grade 10 but grades 11 & 12 have priority.  Don't 
miss out on this once in a lifetime opportunity to travel to the land of myth and magic! 
 
 
 

Student Bell Schedule 
2025-2026 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
ASSEMBLY    

BELL SCHEDULE 
SCHOOL NOT IN SESSION  

BELL SCHEDULE 
REGULAR 

BELL SCHEDULE 
REGULAR 

BELL SCHEDULE 
REGULAR 

BELL SCHEDULE 

 

BLOCK 
 

REGULAR 
(80 minutes) 

 

EARLY DISMISSAL 
(60 minutes) 

 

Assembly 
Schedule 

(60 minutes) 
These dates will be announced as 

assemblies occur 
X 7:36 – 8:56 7:55 – 8:55 7:55 – 8:55 

1 9:00 - 10:20 9:00 - 10:00 9:00 – 10:00 

2 10:25 – 11:50 10:05 – 11:10 10:05 – 11:05 

Assembly   11:05 – 12:25 

LUNCH 11:50 - 12:30 11:10 - 11:50 12:25 – 1:05 

3 12:35 – 1:55 11:55 - 12:55 1:10 – 2:10 

4 2:00 - 3:20 1:00 – 2:00 2:15 – 3:15 

5 3:25 – 4:45 2:05 – 3:05 3:20 – 4:20 

THE EAGLE’S NEST WILL BE OPEN 
Friday, October 3, 2025 

LUNCH MENU 
 

Soup Potato & leek                    

Entree Fish & chips with raspberry coleslaw & tartar sauce  

Dessert Chef’s selection  

 



 
 
CADETS FOR REMEMBRANCE DAY ASSEMBLY 
Hey Talon’s, are you a cadet interested in participating in the Remembrance Day assembly? If so, see Mr. Hayes in room 
120 TODAY, Friday, October 3rd at lunch.  
 
VOLUNTEER PROGRAM 
Talons tutoring volunteer sign-up posters are now open and are available around the school. Sign-up closes Friday, 
October 17th. 
 
GRAD PHOTOS – ARTONA MOBILE STUDIO 
Attention Gleneagle Grade 12’s. The Artona mobile studio will be on site here at Gleneagle from November 1 – 14 to 
take your grad photos. Please stop by the main office to snap a photo of the QR code and website to book your sitting.  
 

CLUBS 
 
ATTENTION ALL SWIFTIES  
If you’re a fan of Taylor Swift and are aware that she has a new album out today, come to room 110 (Ms. Wong’s room) 
to experience a listening party of a lifetime today at lunch. We hope to see you there!  
 
WALK BY FAITH CLUB  
The Walk By Faith Club is hosting an Alpha Youth Series to learn about God in a space that welcomes your questions and 
thoughts. We will discuss topics that relate our everyday lives to the way of Jesus, play games, share food, and ground 
ourselves in prayer. This is a 10-week program starting after school in room 114, on Tuesday, October 7. Sign up by 
scanning our QR code on Instagram! 
 

SPORTS 
 
BOYS RUGBY 
A Spring break rugby tour to England and Wales is being planned for the Boys Rugby team. Information meeting for 
players and parents Monday, October 6 at 6:30pm in room 121. See Mr. Turpin in room 121 for more information. 
 

POST-SECONDARY & CAREER RESOURCES  
 

CAREER ADVISOR’S MICROSOFT TEAMS PAGE 
Attention Grade 12's. The Post Secondary and Career Advisor Team's page is now up and running. Look for important 
dates and information regarding University, College, and all other post secondary institution admission, programs and 
updates. Send Ms. Milde cmilde@sd43.bc.ca a message on Teams with any questions, or pop by my office right next to 
room 225. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
STAY GOLDEN GLENEAGLE! 

 

mailto:cmilde@sd43.bc.ca

